
Thank you Land Trust for a job well done.

Article sent to us from;

Courtney Bornsworth

Land Manager

North Olympic Land Trust

PO Box 2945

Port Angeles,  WA 98362

of the Land Trust did an amazing job with his woodworking skills to transform it into something
rather extraordinary for sure.

Winnie was blown away, and very touched by the whole thing, noting that her
sister would have loved it as well.

Winifred Mayes, a long time North Olympic Land Trust  supporter
approached Tom Sanford, the executive director of the Land Trust earlier this year

with the hope of having something dedicated to her & her sister, Lois Schaefer.

Lois was 95 when she passed away and Winnie is currently 101,  both sisters
were musicians in the original Boston Pops Orchestra.

The folks at the Land Trust came up with the idea to make a bench that would be left
in their honor.  This is at the Lyre site.

The wood donated really sparked the whole project, and volunteer Steve Langley,


